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College of DuPage Uncovers Possible Fraud 

In December of 2013, College of DuPage officials uncovered a possible case of fraud by 

an employee of WDCB, the College’s radio station. The College immediately reported the 

matter to law enforcement officials, and the College has been cooperating fully during the 

investigation. The College also immediately informed its external auditors of the potential fraud. 

Based on the pending investigation and possible legal proceedings, no further comment will be 

given at this time.  
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